
Thank you for publishing an op-ed on evidence of climate change in Glacier 
National Park, melting glaciers and a carbon tax solution by Alexandra Amonette 
and Kristen Walser.

My brother used to work as a Park ranger in Glacier National Park. In 2002, he took 
me, my husband and our two teenage sons on extended hikes in the Park.

As we sat at Grinnell Glacier, he told us about the shrinking of the Park’s glaciers. 
That was 12 years ago.

How sad that Congress has wasted so much time ignoring this problem. I urge 
voters in the upcoming elections to only vote for candidates who promise that they 
will support carbon-pricing legislation. 

Thank you.
Judy Weiss
Brookline, Mass.

http://www.flatheadnewsgroup.com/hungryhorsenews/climate-change/article_7a9881a8-1e4b-11e4-a62e-0019bb2963f4.html


